Members,

The NDSWG has not met since the last ROS meeting.  Progress is continuing with the comparison of the planning and operation cases.

Results are pending and will be submitted at the February ROS meeting.

The NDSWG has proposed that Michael Bailey of Centerpoint and David Duncan of AEP serve as Chair and Vice-Chair for 2005 pending ROS approval.
